FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH

For who is greater, he who sits at the table, or he who serves? Is it not he who sits at the table? Yet I am among you as the One who serves.

Luke 22:27

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK

Matt and Jenna Dickson work in the U.S. office of Gospel for Asia in Carrollton, Texas, where Matt serves as IT Systems Administrator. Jenna home schools their three boys, Kaden (9), Seth (7) and Landrey (4). They were to adopt a baby girl in October, but at the last minute the birth mother changed her mind. Pray for wisdom in their work and comfort, faith and patience as they wait for the baby girl God has for them.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sunday – 3:00 PM Girls' Study Tuesday – 9:30 AM Women of the Cross Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting Wednesday – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies' Bible Study Friday – 6:00 AM Men's Bible Study

The **adult choir** will have a breakfast social followed by an extra rehearsal on Saturday, Dec 13 from 9AM to 11AM. Choir members, please remember to bring something to eat and your music.

In case of a question brought about by **inclement weather** (i.e., snow or ice) as to whether or not we'll be meeting on Sunday, call the church office for a message. Call 756-6863 after 7:00 AM.

Sunday December 7, 2008

Sunday Morning Prayer 9:00 AM
Sunday Morning Classes 9:30 AM
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 AM
Communion Dale Gupton
Message John Glasser

The Lesson of Footwashing
John 13:12-20

AWANA 5:15 PM

Youth Group 5:30 PM

Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Steve Barthelemy

From Perplexed to ...? Habakkuk 3

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dates to set aside for really important things you don't want to miss:

- Dec. 13 Choir Social and Rehearsal
- Dec. 20 Adults' Christmas Party
- Dec. 21 AM Special Music
- Dec. 21 PM Christmas Family Night

Tiffany Taylor will be going to Guatemala over Christmas to work with various mission outreaches. **Donations of new children's socks and underwear would be appreciated**. There is a box in the hallway if you would like to contribute. Contributions need to be collected by December 14. If you have questions please contact Tiffany at 479-200-5504 or ttaylor@jbu.edu.